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Dear parent/carers

World Book Day 2024 — Year 1 and 2

World Book Day is due to take place on Thursday 07 March. Your child can choose to dress up as
one of their favourite book characters. All the children will be receiving their £1 book token. The
token can then be exchanged for one of the World Book Day books or used to get £1 off any full
price book.

As part of our World Book Day celebrations, we will be taking the children to Booka on Tuesday
06 March to spend their book voucher. The children will be walking to and from the shop.

Please complete the permission slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by Monday 04
March.

With thanks for your ongoing support.

Claire Jones and Louise Jones

I give permission for my child in class
to attend the Booka visit.

Signed (parent/carer):
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